
 

Useful Information: 

-Begins at 7:00 in the school hall 

-Prices are £20 per wreath, a deposit 

of £10 is needed and can be paid for 

in the school office 

-It’s first come, first serve, as we 

have limited places and have had a 

lot of interest in this event. 

We are proud to announce on 

Thursday the 28th of November we 

will be holding our first festive 

wreath making class! 

We are honoured to have the lovely 

ladies from Clark’s Flower Shop 

come and do a demonstration and 

then assist us in our festive 

masterpieces! 

WE LOOK FORWARD TO SEEING YOU THERE! 

This will be an adult 

only event as there will 

be mulled wine served 

(rude not to as it is 

Christmas!), and we on 

the PTFA wanted to do 

something fun for the 

parents/guardians of 

our Whitstable Juniors. 

 


